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Date: S-17-tb 

HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES 

L.D. 1619 

(Filing No. S-l{D8) 

Reproduced and distributed under the direction of the Secretary of the Senate. 

STATE OF MAINE 

SENATE 

127TH LEGISLATURE 

SECOND REGULAR SESSION 

COMMITTEE AMENDMENT" /t" to S.P. 657, L.D. 1619, "Resolve, Regarding 
Home Care Service Rates for Serving Persons with Complex Medical Needs" 

Amend the bill by incorporating the attached fiscal note. 

SUMMARY 

This amendment, which is the minority report of the committee, incorporates a fiscal 
note. 
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Resolve, Regarding Home Care Service Rates for Serving Persons with Complex Medical Needs 

Fiscal Detail and Notes 

Fiscal Note for Bill as Amended by Committee Amendment "A' (s, 4.0~ 
Committee: Health and Human Services 

Fiscal Note Required: Yes 

Fiscal Note 

Current biennium cost increase - General Fund 
Current biennium cost increase - Federal Expenditures Funds 

This bill requires the Department of Health and Human Services to implement a demonstration project to provide 
enhanced rates for home care services to a limited population and report no later than January 15, 2018 on the _, 
findings of the demonstration. The bill does not outline the amount of the enhanced rates for home care services and, 
therefore, no estimate of the increased cost can be made at this time. 

The bill also requires the Department of Health and Human Services' quality assurance review committee to conduct a 
review of the adequacy of home care services provided to certain individuals and to submit a report, no later than 
January 15, 2017, to the Legislature detailing findings and any recommendations. Any additional costs to the 
Department of Health and Human Services to conduct the review and submit a report are expected to be minor and 
can be absorbed within existing budgeted resources. 
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